-----Original Message-----

From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk]

Sent: 28 March 2011 14:25

To: Public Access DC Comments; Caroline Roche

Subject: ConsulteeAccess for Planning - Application Comments (11/00321/F)

ConsulteeAccess for Planning  - Application Comments (11/00321/F)

"Judith Ward" has used the ConsulteeAccess for Planning website to submit their comments on a Planning Application.  You have received this message because you are the Case Officer for this application or because this is a designated mailbox for ConsulteeAccess comments submissions.

Comments were submitted at 28/03/2011 14:24:40 from judith.ward@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Application Summary

-------------------

Application Number: 11/00321/F

Address:

Kraft General Foods

Ruscote Avenue

Banbury

Oxfordshire

OX16 2QU

Proposal:

Installation of new process plant

Case Officer:

Caroline Roche

Customer Details

----------------

Name:

Judith Ward

Address:

empty

empty

Comments:

I don't have any objections on visual impact grounds apart from the loss of trees. Would it be possible to request new planting? I'm sure that Mark will want the existing, retained trees protected. It would be good to have some replacement conifers. 
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